

Dear Customer,

During this pandemic, unfortunately we've had to close our restaurants to seated dining. Still, most of our Husky House Restaurants continue to offer take-out options, our convenience stores are open, and drivers can still access our washrooms and showers.

To help plan your journey, we've compiled a list that we'll update regularly with details on what services and hours of operations we're offering customers. Important! These details are subject to change without notice as our locations respond to the different demands and pressures COVID-19 presents.

Please remind your drivers to call ahead to confirm the services they need at a given location are still available (phone numbers are included on the list). We apologize for the inconvenience.

View the list at: <a href="https://www.myhusky.ca/assets/Uploads/Site-List2.pdf">https://www.myhusky.ca/assets/Uploads/Site-List2.pdf</a> and get more details at www.myHusky.ca/COVID-19

Thanks for your patience and support as we work together to keep businesses operational and drivers on the road providing essential products for our communities during these unusual times.

**Jeremy Omelchuk** 

Director, Commercial Sales & Marketing

Husky Energy – Downstream





